
 

Whole School Assemblies on  
 

The Best Things we can do to Save the Planet  
 

2022 (Covid-dependent) 
 

  

 

 

Next year, for the first time, we are hoping to 

provide schools with whole school assemblies on 

the Best Things we can do to Save the Planet.   

 

 

 

 

This assembly will focus on what we can do to reduce 

the harm that we as humans are doing to the planet.  

The issues of litter, repairing things, nature 

conservation and thinking about the energy and food 

consumed by human society, and more, will be 

included, but we can highlight any specific topics to suit 

your preference.   

 

 

We will provide a fun Family Activity Sheet, following up on 

the topics covered in the Assembly, for the children to use at 

home with their families, and a letter to parents and carers.  

The school that has the most completed sheets brought back 

into school by their pupils will win a prize! 

 

 

 

 

The Schools Energy Project are hoping to provide whole school Save the Planet 

assemblies in 2022, but this will be dependent on the Covid pandemic.  If you are 

interested to book, please get in touch using our Contact Form here on the website.    


